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  The Library Book Susan Orlean,2019-10-01 Susan
Orlean’s bestseller and New York Times Notable
Book is “a sheer delight…as rich in insight and as
varied as the treasures contained on the shelves
in any local library” (USA TODAY)—a dazzling love
letter to a beloved institution and an
investigation into one of its greatest mysteries.
“Everybody who loves books should check out The
Library Book” (The Washington Post). On the
morning of April 28, 1986, a fire alarm sounded in
the Los Angeles Public Library. The fire was
disastrous: it reached two thousand degrees and
burned for more than seven hours. By the time it
was extinguished, it had consumed four hundred
thousand books and damaged seven hundred thousand
more. Investigators descended on the scene, but
more than thirty years later, the mystery remains:
Did someone purposefully set fire to the
library—and if so, who? Weaving her lifelong love
of books and reading into an investigation of the
fire, award-winning New Yorker reporter and New
York Times bestselling author Susan Orlean
delivers a “delightful…reflection on the past,
present, and future of libraries in America” (New
York magazine) that manages to tell the broader
story of libraries and librarians in a way that
has never been done before. In the “exquisitely
written, consistently entertaining” (The New York
Times) The Library Book, Orlean chronicles the
LAPL fire and its aftermath to showcase the
larger, crucial role that libraries play in our
lives; delves into the evolution of libraries;
brings each department of the library to vivid
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life; studies arson and attempts to burn a copy of
a book herself; and reexamines the case of Harry
Peak, the blond-haired actor long suspected of
setting fire to the LAPL more than thirty years
ago. “A book lover’s dream…an ambitiously
researched, elegantly written book that serves as
a portal into a place of history, drama, culture,
and stories” (Star Tribune, Minneapolis), Susan
Orlean’s thrilling journey through the stacks
reveals how these beloved institutions provide
much more than just books—and why they remain an
essential part of the heart, mind, and soul of our
country.
  Flipped Wendelin Van Draanen,2003-05-13 A
classic he-said-she-said romantic comedy! This
updated anniversary edition offers story-behind-
the-story revelations from author Wendelin Van
Draanen. The first time she saw him, she flipped.
The first time he saw her, he ran. That was the
second grade, but not much has changed by the
seventh. Juli says: “My Bryce. Still walking
around with my first kiss.” He says: “It’s been
six years of strategic avoidance and social
discomfort.” But in the eighth grade everything
gets turned upside down: just as Bryce is thinking
that there’s maybe more to Juli than meets the
eye, she’s thinking that he’s not quite all he
seemed. This is a classic romantic comedy of
errors told in alternating chapters by two fresh,
funny voices. The updated anniversary edition
contains 32 pages of extra backmatter: essays from
Wendelin Van Draanen on her sources of
inspiration, on the making of the movie of
Flipped, on why she’ll never write a sequel, and a
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selection of the amazing fan mail she’s received.
Awards and accolades for Flipped: SLJ Top 100
Children’s Novels of all time IRA-CBC Children’s
Choice IRA Teacher’s Choice Honor winner, Judy
Lopez Memorial Award/WNBA Winner of the California
Young Reader Medal “We flipped over this fantastic
book, its gutsy girl Juli and its wise, wonderful
ending.” — The Chicago Tribune “Van Draanen has
another winner in this eighth-grade ‘he-said, she-
said’ romance. A fast, funny, egg-cellent winner.”
— SLJ, Starred review “With a charismatic leading
lady kids will flip over, a compelling dynamic
between the two narrators and a resonant ending,
this novel is a great deal larger than the sum of
its parts.” —Publishers Weekly, Starred review
  Paper Towns John Green,2013 Quentin Jacobson has
spent a lifetime loving Margo Roth Spiegelman from
afar. So when she cracks open a window and climbs
into his life - dressed like a ninja and summoning
him for an ingenious campaign of revenge - he
follows. After their all-nighter ends, Q arrives
at school to discover that Margo has disappeared.
  A Stolen Life Jaycee Dugard,2011-07-12 A raw and
powerful memoir of Jaycee Lee Dugard's own story
of being kidnapped as an 11-year-old and held
captive for over 18 years On 10 June 1991, eleven-
year-old Jaycee Dugard was abducted from a school
bus stop within sight of her home in Tahoe,
California. It was the last her family and friends
saw of her for over eighteen years. On 26 August
2009, Dugard, her daughters, and Phillip Craig
Garrido appeared in the office of her kidnapper's
parole officer in California. Their unusual
behaviour sparked an investigation that led to the
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positive identification of Jaycee Lee Dugard,
living in a tent behind Garrido's home. During her
time in captivity, at the age of fourteen and
seventeen, she gave birth to two daughters, both
fathered by Garrido. Dugard's memoir is written by
the 30-year-old herself and covers the period from
the time of her abduction in 1991 up until the
present. In her stark, utterly honest and
unflinching narrative, Jaycee opens up about what
she experienced, including how she feels now, a
year after being found. Garrido and his wife Nancy
have since pleaded guilty to their crimes.
  Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder,2007-03-20 One
day Sophie comes home from school to find two
questions in her mail: Who are you? and Where does
the world come from? Before she knows it she is
enrolled in a correspondence course with a
mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein
Gaarder's unique novel, which is not only a
mystery, but also a complete and entertaining
history of philosophy.
  If You Give a Mouse a Cookie Laura Joffe
Numeroff,2022-06-14 If a hungry little traveler
shows up at your house, you might want to give him
a cookie. If you give him a cookie, he's going to
ask for a glass of milk. He'll want to look in a
mirror to make sure he doesn't have a milk
mustache, and then he'll ask for a pair of
scissors to give himself a trim.... The
consequences of giving a cookie to this energetic
mouse run the young host ragged, but young readers
will come away smiling at the antics that tumble
like dominoes through the pages of this delightful
picture book.



6

  I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings Maya
Angelou,2010-07-21 Here is a book as joyous and
painful, as mysterious and memorable, as childhood
itself. I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings captures
the longing of lonely children, the brute insult
of bigotry, and the wonder of words that can make
the world right. Maya Angelou’s debut memoir is a
modern American classic beloved worldwide. Sent by
their mother to live with their devout, self-
sufficient grandmother in a small Southern town,
Maya and her brother, Bailey, endure the ache of
abandonment and the prejudice of the local
“powhitetrash.” At eight years old and back at her
mother’s side in St. Louis, Maya is attacked by a
man many times her age—and has to live with the
consequences for a lifetime. Years later, in San
Francisco, Maya learns that love for herself, the
kindness of others, her own strong spirit, and the
ideas of great authors (“I met and fell in love
with William Shakespeare”) will allow her to be
free instead of imprisoned. Poetic and powerful, I
Know Why the Caged Bird Sings will touch hearts
and change minds for as long as people read. “I
Know Why the Caged Bird Sings liberates the reader
into life simply because Maya Angelou confronts
her own life with such a moving wonder, such a
luminous dignity.”—James Baldwin From the
Paperback edition.
  Beginners Guide to Papercraft Longmeadow Press
Staff,1995-09
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
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Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  Blindsight Peter Watts,2006-10-03 Hugo and
Shirley Jackson award-winning Peter Watts stands
on the cutting edge of hard SF with his acclaimed
novel, Blindsight Two months since the stars
fell... Two months of silence, while a world held
its breath. Now some half-derelict space probe,
sparking fitfully past Neptune's orbit, hears a
whisper from the edge of the solar system: a faint
signal sweeping the cosmos like a lighthouse beam.
Whatever's out there isn't talking to us. It's
talking to some distant star, perhaps. Or perhaps
to something closer, something en route. So who do
you send to force introductions with unknown and
unknowable alien intellect that doesn't wish to be
met? You send a linguist with multiple
personalities, her brain surgically partitioned
into separate, sentient processing cores. You send
a biologist so radically interfaced with machinery
that he sees x-rays and tastes ultrasound. You
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send a pacifist warrior in the faint hope she
won't be needed. You send a monster to command
them all, an extinct hominid predator once called
vampire, recalled from the grave with the voodoo
of recombinant genetics and the blood of
sociopaths. And you send a synthesist—an
informational topologist with half his mind
gone—as an interface between here and there. Pray
they can be trusted with the fate of a world. They
may be more alien than the thing they've been sent
to find. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  Maximum Ride James Patterson,2006-02 After the
mutant Erasers abduct the youngest member of their
group, the bird kids, who are the result of
genetic experimentation, take off in pursuit and
find themselves struggling to understand their own
origins and purpose.
  The Percy Jackson and the Olympians, Book Three:
Titan's Curse Rick Riordan,2008-04-08 When the
goddess Artemis goes missing, she is believed to
have been kidnapped. And now it’s up to Percy and
his friends to find out what happened. Who is
powerful enough to kidnap a goddess? They must
find Artemis before the winter solstice, when her
influence on the Olympian Council could swing an
important vote on the war with the titans. Not
only that, but first Percy will have to solve the
mystery of a rare monster that Artemis was hunting
when she disappeared—a monster rumored to be so
powerful it could destroy Olympus forever.
  Los Angeles Magazine ,2003-11 Los Angeles
magazine is a regional magazine of national
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stature. Our combination of award-winning feature
writing, investigative reporting, service
journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los
Angeles magazine has been addressing the needs and
interests of our region for 48 years. The magazine
continues to be the definitive resource for an
affluent population that is intensely interested
in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
  Professional Baking Wayne Gisslen,2004-04-06 One
of the most respected cookbooks in the industry -
the 2002 IACP Cookbook Award Winner for Best
Technical/Reference - Professional Baking brings
aspiring pastry chefs and serious home bakers the
combined talent of Wayne Gisslen and the
prizewinning Le Corden Bleu in one volume. The
revised Fourth Edition offers complete instruction
in every facet of the baker's craft, offering more
than 750 recipes - including 150 from Le Cordon
Bleu - for everything from cakes, pies, pastries,
and cookies to artisan breads. Page after page of
clear instruction, the hallmark of all Gisslen
culinary books, will help you master the basics -
such as pate brisee and puff pastry -and
confidently hone techniques for making spectacular
desserts using spun sugar and other decorative
work. More than 500 color photographs illustrate
ingredients and procedures as well as dozens of
stunning breads and finished desserts.
  Los Angeles Magazine ,1999-07 Los Angeles
magazine is a regional magazine of national
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stature. Our combination of award-winning feature
writing, investigative reporting, service
journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los
Angeles magazine has been addressing the needs and
interests of our region for 48 years. The magazine
continues to be the definitive resource for an
affluent population that is intensely interested
in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
  Los Angeles Magazine ,2000-04 Los Angeles
magazine is a regional magazine of national
stature. Our combination of award-winning feature
writing, investigative reporting, service
journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los
Angeles magazine has been addressing the needs and
interests of our region for 48 years. The magazine
continues to be the definitive resource for an
affluent population that is intensely interested
in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
  Popular Science ,2002-12 Popular Science gives
our readers the information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The core belief
that Popular Science and our readers share: The
future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
  Business Model You Timothy Clark,Alexander
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Osterwalder,Yves Pigneur,2012-03-12 A one-page
tool to reinvent yourself and your career The
global bestseller Business Model
Generationintroduced a unique visual way to
summarize and creativelybrainstorm any business or
product idea on a single sheet of paper.Business
Model You uses the same powerful one-page tool
toteach readers how to draw personal business
models, which revealnew ways their skills can be
adapted to the changing needs of themarketplace to
reveal new, more satisfying, career and
lifepossibilities. Produced by the same team that
created BusinessModel Generation, this book is
based on the Business ModelCanvas methodology,
which has quickly emerged as the world'sleading
business model description and innovation
technique. This book shows readers how to:
Understand business model thinking and diagram
their currentpersonal business model Understand
the value of their skills in the marketplace
anddefine their purpose Articulate a vision for
change Create a new personal business model
harmonized with thatvision, and most important,
test and implement the new model When you
implement the one-page tool from Business
ModelYou, you create a game-changing business
model for your lifeand career.
  Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing Judy
Blume,2011-12-01 Living with his little brother,
Fudge, makes Peter Hatcher feel like a fourth
grade nothing. Whether Fudge is throwing a temper
tantrum in a shoe store, smearing smashed potatoes
on walls at Hamburger Heaven, or scribbling all
over Peter's homework, he's never far from
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trouble. He's a two-year-old terror who gets away
with everything—and Peter's had enough. When Fudge
walks off with Dribble, Peter's pet turtle, it's
the last straw. Peter has put up with Fudge too
long. How can he get his parents to pay attention
to him for a change?
  Clean My Space Melissa Maker,2017-03-07 The
wildly popular YouTube star behind CLEAN MY SPACE
presents the breakthrough solution to cleaning
better with less effort Melissa Maker is beloved
by fans all over the world for her completely re-
engineered approach to cleaning. As the dynamic
new authority on home and living, Melissa knows
that to invest any of our precious time in
cleaning, we need to see big, long-lasting
results. So, she developed her method to help us
get the most out of our effort and keep our homes
fresh and welcoming every day. In her long-awaited
debut book, she shares her revolutionary 3-step
solution: • Identify the most important areas
(MIAs) in your home that need attention • Select
the proper products, tools, and techniques (PTT)
for the job • Implement these new cleaning
routines so that they stick Clean My Space takes
the chore out of cleaning with Melissa’s
incredible tips and cleaning hacks (the power of
pretreating!), her lightning fast 5–10 minute
“express clean” routines for every room when time
is tightest, and her techniques for cleaning even
the most daunting places and spaces. And a big
bonus: Melissa gives guidance on the best non-
toxic, eco-conscious cleaning products and offers
natural cleaning solution recipes you can make at
home using essential oils to soothe and refresh.
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With Melissa’s simple, groundbreaking method you
can truly live in a cleaner, more cheerful, and
calming home all the time.
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